
 
 

 

 

 
 

23 January 2024 

  

Excellency, 

I have the honour to circulate herewith a summary of the informal briefing on Haiti, held 

on 18 December 2023, at the Trusteeship Council Chamber, UN Headquarters, NY, highlighting 

key insights shared by the participants.  

I thank all delegations for their engagement on this important topic.  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

                                                                                   Dennis Francis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


